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THE UNIVERSITY OF UTAH
Office of the -Director
l)atentand~roduccDevelopment

2045 Annex

Ms. Mary Spores
Assistant to Director
Research Services Administration
Northwestern University
Rebecca Crown Center
Evanston, IL 60201

Re: Proposed SUPA meeting in Chicago

Dear Ms. Spores:

May 31, 1978

In response a merrlOrandum from Howard W. Bremer
concerning a meeting of the Officers and Trustees on June 26,
1978, please be advised that this date is acceptable to me.

I will look forward to hearing from you concerning the
time and place in Chicago.

Very truly yours,

UNIVERSITY OF UTAH

C. W. Martin, Director

CWM/as
cc: Mr. Howard W. Bremer ~
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